

Association offices for: Coffman YMCA Downtown YMCA Kleptz YMCA South YMCA West YMCA YMCA Camp Kern



Dear Campaigners, supporters and friends,

What a wonderful winter season we are having. Being a winter boy I can not complain about the amount of snow or cold temperatures. I only hope you are enjoying this winter as much as I am.

The reason for this letter is to provide you with information as to where we are in our campaign efforts. To date, we have raised \$44,000.00, which means we are over 75% of the way to achieving our goal of \$68,000.00! I realize this is a stretch for many of us. As I stated earlier, we may quite possibly be stepping out of our comfort zone to make our goal a reality, but look what an affect it will have on the children. I am sure you are experiencing this yourselves but I find it amazing that once we take our eyes off ourselves and concentrate our efforts on a wonderful cause, the endeavor becomes much easier.

If you are having any difficulty in making phone calls, meeting potential donors, making a pledge, or would like any assistance in meeting potential donors, please let me or the Camp Kern staff know. We are more then willing to work on a schedule with you where we can meet our goals together.

So, friends, please keep making phone calls to the people on pledge cards, and contacting new friends, and with the campaign coming to a close in a few weeks, we are still hoping to get 100% board, and committee member personal support.

Together we can change the future of so many children. All it takes is a phone call, a gift, and a little bit of time. Thank you for your dedication.

Friends,

Jack Blosser Kids to Camp Chair

